
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 16                                                                                                                                  20th January 2017 

 

Monday 23rd  January 

 

Music lessons: guitar, keyboard, strings 

After School Activities: NO FOOTBALL, choir, football tournament  

Tuesday 24th January Yoga and relaxation for adults and children from 8.15am 

Wednesday 25th January After School Activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 26th January 

 

Music lessons: guitar 

After School Activities: football for years 1,2 and 3 

Friday 27th January Music lessons: brass and woodwind 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Ava Baxter, Jacob Cooper, Jasper 

Taylor, Freya Green, Olivia Bullock, 

Oliver Thewlis, Toby Reynolds, Millie 

Hawley, Madison Roberts, George 

Thewlis and Josh Green 

 

         Class Attendance Award 

This week’s winner is class 1 with 99.2%. Well 

done. 

                  

 

 

 

 

  Out of School Achievements 

Annabel Hayfield – swimming 

Ben Hutchins – Karate 

Grace Johnson – swimming (missed 

from a few weeks ago) 

 

                    

      This Week’s Worship Focus 

This half term our focus is Respect. This week 

we are focussing on how God made us all 

different and those differences should be 

respected and celebrated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Yoga and Relaxation 

We will be running 30-minute yoga and 

relaxation classes for 6 weeks from Tuesday 

10th January. They will start at 8.15am. The 

classes are for adults and children. Children 

must be accompanied by an adult. There is a 

small charge of £2.00 per adult for each 30-

minute session. 

 

         Class 1 Junk Model 

Class 1 need boxes and tubes so that they 

can get creative and produce some junk 

models. Please send any empty boxes and 

tubes into school on Monday. 

 

Missing P.E. Kit 

There is full P.E. kit missing from class 2. The kit is 

in a ‘Frozen’ bag. Please be on the lookout for 

it. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala and Basketball 

Our swimming team took part in a gala last 

Friday at Middleton swimming baths and they 

all did incredibly well. The team was made up 

of year 4 and 5 children who had volunteered 

to take part. The boys’ team came second, 

our girls’ team came third and overall the 

team came in third place. It was the first time 

most of the children had competed. 

On Thursday afternoon, our basketball team 

played in a tournament. Again, the team was 

made up of volunteers with little opportunity 

to practice as a team beforehand. However, 

they did exceptionally well and it was noted 

by the staff how they demonstrated good 

sportsmanship and there is some hidden talent 

for basketball amongst them. 

Thank you to the parent volunteer drivers too – 

without them we would not be able to take 

the children to such events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


